
Introductory Letter

Welcome to Students Online. Students enrolling with Students Online will be

required to have a computer, chrome book, or laptop as all of our courses from

Grades 1-12, will now be delivered through the Hapara Workspace platform.  We

will send out textbooks for courses, but PLEASE BE ADVISED WE WILL NOT BE

SENDING OUT MODULE BOOKS, OR PRINT ASSIGNMENT BOOKLETS. These will

be available in the student’s Workspace.

We have made several significant changes to how we deliver our programs to our

students.  The government’s closure of ADLC has prompted us to move entirely

into the digital world. Students would be welcome to print off these assignments

to complete them, but ASSIGNMENTS MUST BE SUBMITTED ELECTRONICALLY.

These can be uploaded as PDFs, pictures, etc.  Please consult with your course or

grade-specific teacher for more specific instructions.

We are looking forward to a great year and a new way of learning as Students

Online!

If you have any general questions or concerns, please feel free to contact Mr.

Scinski at your convenience.  For more course/grade-specific information please

contact your instructor.

Administrator Contact: Barry Scinski

Email: barry.scinski@btps.ca

Phone: 780-853-2111
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